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We are closely monitoring the developments regarding COVID-
19.  At this time, Sussman Shank LLP will remain open and we 
are committed to serving our clients and conducting business as 
usual. 

The health and safety of our employees is our top priority.  In the event 
our office should close due to an outbreak or quarantine, we are 
prepared to act quickly and have a contingency plan in place.  Our plan 
will allow our firm to continue to work and provide service as seamlessly 
as possible.  Our attorneys and professionals are equipped with the 
technology to work remotely and will be available to assist clients. 
We will continue to communicate any updates or changes as we navigate 
this evolving situation.
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